

# SPRING NEWSLETTER MAY. 2021

# School Exam Success



We are also grateful for the above teachers who are devoted in changing the lives of the children through education. They play an important role in the success of the project especially now in new curriculum transition which require more efforts, parental engagement and regular provision/improvisation of learning materials. May God always protect them and their families from all form of insecurities in Kiandutu slums.





SPRINGS OF LIFE - KIANDUTU SCHOOL

\*YEAR\* 2020

K.C.P.E

| S/NO. | INDEX NUMBER | LEARNERS NAME      | GENDER | ENG | KISW | MATH | SCI | SST&CRE | TOTAL | MEAN |
|-------|--------------|--------------------|--------|-----|------|------|-----|---------|-------|------|
| 1     | 11207042109  | Vivian nyambura K. | F      | 74  | 67   | 63   | 68  | 56      | 328   | 65.6 |
| 2     | 11207042095  | John Ndirangu N.   | M      | 63  | 50   | 58   | 70  | 66      | 307   | 61.4 |
| 3     | 11207033027  | Jane Mumbi M.      | F      | 61  | 66   | 56   | 67  | 55      | 305   | 61   |
| 4     | 11207042098  | Titus muli W.      | M      | 63  | 58   | 55   | 56  | 61      | 293   | 58.6 |
|       |              |                    |        |     |      |      |     |         |       |      |

Greetings to all, kindly receive result for national examination (KCPE) released on 15.04.21. Luckily, 3 learner's managed to achieve 300 marks and above, with 328 being the highest. 4 out of 22 candidates scored above average (250 marks) while 8 pupils attained above 200 marks. This was indeed a relative good performance (mean of 226.7), considering there was disrupted learning brought by covid-19. We look towards continuing working hard to improve both academic and code of conduct performance this year 2021. Thank you for the support! Moses.





## FRIENDS of TABS







We are so grateful to our Friends of Tabs for continuing to support our work during these Covid 19 times. We are unable to fundraise as we would normally so your faithfulness in regular giving is much appreciated.

## WE DID IT!!!!!!

There is a saying that states 'it takes a village to raise a child'

I now know that it takes several Friends of Tabs with various skills and abilities to enable 30 computers Gifted by Grace Academy in Coventry to Tabs International, to finally, finally !!! achieve the goal of being delivered on 19th April 2021 to our school in Kiandutu, Thika Kenya, 7 months after the receipt of goods due to bureaucracy and form filling and finding the right Importer in Kenya.

With IT Support from Simon Danks, Trustee of Tools with a Mission along with local supporters, we have endured the stop start process knowing that it was for the long-term benefit of the school children in Kiandutu.

So, a huge THANK YOU to everyone who has helped in one way or another along the way, including our local Freight Forwarder Independent Freight International and our Tabs Kenyan Trustees, and Bedworth Parish Church.



### PRAYER REOUESTS:



#### **Prayer requests:**

Please continue to pray for the family and friends of Rachel Sanders both here and in Kenya. We thank God for Ellen as she takes the role of Chair forward with the support of all the trustees.

We thank God that the implementation of the 4 toilets and the urinal along with the 5,000 litre water butt are now in place.

Pray for Moses as he implements the IT programme going forward with the financial support from Rachel Sanders legacy.

Pray for all living in closeness in Kiandutu children, parents and teachers as they continue to stay safe within this environment.

Pray for Trustees as they seek funding for the next phase of works within Kiandutu to ensure sustainability and education.

Thank God for all friends of TABS who continue to support the work of Tabs International and Tabs Kenya.

Thank God for the teachers ongoing commitment to the project.

Praise God for the ability for some students to continue learning through the use of the new computers recently delivered.

Praise God for the continued feeding programme with the help of TABS Kenya.



Share your fundraising ideas with us including pictures!

Send to: pjwpastor@yahoo.com



Don't forget when you shop online to use the easy fundraising app, as a means to support TABS.

Contact on How you can help or become a Friend of Tabs

Visit our web site www. tabsinternational.org or email: tabsint@live.co.uk befriend us on Facebook or Twitter to find out more about how you can help or contact us at:

PO Box 6717, Bedworth, Warwickshire, CV12 2BJ

Registered Charity Number:1120148